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Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:27 AM

To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rezoning application W3529

Click the image or view your video from Bud Mclntire here

Dear Planning Board & Staff,

Please find attached a video discussion outlining my reasons for opposing this proposed development.
Thank you for your consideration.

Bud Mclintire
Wcm Architects
404-606-0811
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